
New Pay-Stub Format With Your Bi-weekly Paycheck   

 

There will be a new look to your pay stub beginning with the September 3, 2009 check run.  
Attached is a sample of the new format.  Below is a brief description of the changes: 

‘Employee Current’ column – The data in this column remains the same as before - the heading 
has changed to note these deductions/benefits are paid by the employee for the current pay 
period. 

 ‘Employee YTD’ column – The data in this column remains the same as before - the heading 
has changed to note these deductions/benefits are paid by the employee and accumulate to a 
year-to-date (calendar year) amount. 

‘Employer Current’ column - This is a new column and lists the cost of benefits the College has 
incurred on your behalf for the current pay period.   

‘Employer YTD’ column – This is a new column and will provide a year-to-date (calendar year) 
accumulation of the benefits the College has incurred on your behalf.  This will provide valuable 
information regarding the benefits you receive at MCC.        

‘Life Insurance Taxable – YTD’ - This represents the taxable life insurance (your coverage over 
$50,000 paid by the College) that is added to your W-2 each year. 

This new format will likely answer those questions you have always had but never got around to 
asking about your benefits.  If you have any questions regarding the new pay stub, please call 
Human Resources at ext. 2114 or Payroll at ext. 2164. 

 

 


